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  Monday 13th November 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Book Fair in school 

 

I am pleased to announce that after the great success of last year, we have another 

book fair returning to school.  

 

The book fair will be arriving in school on Wednesday 29th November and will be 

available until Tuesday 5th December. Just like last year, children will be given the 

opportunity to visit the book fair in school to browse the selection of books and 

stationery on offer, but purchases must be made after school when visiting with an 

adult. The fair will be open to families daily from 3:30pm to 4:00pm, access will be 

through the main reception. All payments must be made electronically using a QR 

code that will be available to you (unfortunately we will be unable to accept cash). 

Payments can be made using your mobile phone or using a school iPad, but you will 

need your card details with you.  

 

This is a fantastic opportunity to purchase some of the latest high quality books at a 

discounted price whilst supporting the continued development of our own school 

library as we receive a percentage of the profits made from the fair back to school to 

spend on books ourselves!  

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible visiting the book fair and 

supporting your children in becoming insatiable readers! 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Holloway 
 
 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

